
Bass River Township 
3 North Maple Avenue - Post Office Box 307 

New Gretna, New Jersey 08224 

(609) 296-3337 

www.bassriver-nj.org 

              

 
May 8, 2024 

 

 

To:  Atlantic City Press    classlegal@pressofac.com 
Times-Beacon – Bass River-New Gretna applegals@gannett.com 

 

  

From:  Natalie Lewis, Planning Board Secretary nlewis@bassriver-nj.gov 

 

 

RE:  Public Notice  

Planning and Zoning Board 

Meeting of May 15, 2024, is Cancelled 

 

 

Pursuant to the Open Public Meetings Act (“OPMA”), N.J.S.A. 10:4:4-6, notice is hereby given 

that the Bass River Township Planning Board to be held on: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 at 7:00 

p.m. is cancelled due to lack of applications.   

 

 

The next planning/zoning board meeting will be held: Wednesday, June 19, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

 

Action will be taken at the meeting.  

 

 

Natalie Lewis 

Zoning / Planning Board Secretary 

nlewis@bassriver-nj.org  
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